
 

 

5th November 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The popular children’s author, Eleanor McKone, is coming into school on Monday 12th 

November, to carry out reading sessions for our KS1 children.  After the sessions there 

will be activities for the children to do, according to the age of the children. 

 

It will be a lovely experience for the children, as each book takes the reader on a 

rhyming, educational adventure though a different country.  The first book being 

Australia (‘Piper’s Passport - First Stop Australia’) 

 

 
The book includes: 

 * Bright, colourful and modern illustrations 

* An adventure story with an important message 

* Rhymes 

* The main attractions of Australia 

* Aboriginal culture 

* Australian animals 

* Animal sounds 

* A glossary of Australian animals to discuss in more depth the animals    

   that feature in the book. 

 

 

After the sessions, Eleanor will stay to sign copies of her book, dedicated to your son or 

daughter, as a memento of her visit.   

 

If you would like your child to purchase a book, can you please send £8.50 into school, 

placed in a named envelope.  The book is available to purchase on line but will be more 

expensive than ordering through school.  

 

For more information about Eleanor and Piper’s Passport - First Stop Australia,   please 

look at   https://www.piperspassport.com 

 

 Mrs Boocock 

 

 
 


